
Baseball Peninsula Trials 

On the 11th of June the Peninsula Baseball Trials for open boys was held in Cairns, Trinity Park 
Baseball Grounds. Riley Horton, Sam Morrison and Liam Ghietti attended the trials and all three 
students were commended. Riley was chosen for the team while Sam and Liam were chosen as 
shadows. The students of GCC continue to display their increasing interest, support and talent for 
this sport. I would like to congratulate the boys on their achievements and their sporting abilities. 
Well done!! 

 


